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Repair completed for residential gas line on 78th Ave SE 
A residential gas service line on 78th Ave SE near SE 22nd Pl on Mercer Island was damaged by 
construction equipment in the morning of Wednesday, December 28th. City of Mercer Island Fire and 
Police department that dispatched to the scene as a precaution left this morning after Puget Sound 
Energy crews began repair work. Puget Sound Energy crews completed repairs in the afternoon of 
December 28th.  

 
 
Read more about the North Mercer/Enatai Sewer Upgrade project:  

• Visit the project website: www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer   
• Sign up for the lists you care about most by clicking this link to our project webpage. Changes 

to email and text preferences must be done using an internet browser. Changes submitted via 
text to KING MERCERSEWER at 468-311 will not be applied.  

• Contact the community relations team by calling or texting 425-305-3578 or by 
emailing  NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov.  

 

 

 
 
 
 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/north-mercer-island-enatai-sewer-upgrade/construction.aspx
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